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• Busy summer with multiple repairs, upgrades, and 

improvements. On that list is to have the press box done before 

the All-Star football game on the 23rd of June.  

 

• The freezer for the kitchen will be going in on June 12th after the 

long wait to receive it and then coordinating its installation 

around school hours. 

 

• This has been a challenging year with Transportation. There 

have been retirements, new hires, field trips, sickness and more. 

I am extremely proud of our team of drivers for always being on 

board for what was asked of them. I am also very grateful for 

the job Katelyn has done this year and since she has started this 

position.  

 

  

 


